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Would you like to learn more about the MIC Sisters?

Canadian Chinese television station, Fairchild TV, has aired two TV episodes on the work of
the MIC Sisters in February, 2015.

The first episode gave an overview and history of the MIC sisters and recounted the life of Sr
Delia Tetreault, foundress of the MIC Sisters.

http://fll.cc/video/from-canada-to-china/

The second episode took an in-depth look of the work of MIC Sisters and followed closely
the paths of three Sisters who some of you may know. Please visit this link to watch the
videos:

http://fll.cc/video/devoted-educators/
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